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17/02/2024  22:07:352023/5102/P OBJ David Windisch As residents at 2 Collard Place, we object to the installation of a log burner at 13 Harmood Street (planning 

application 2023/5102/P).

Studies have shown that the completely unnecessary use of wood burners makes a large contribution to air 

pollution and leads to a significant reduction of life expectancy across London. For example, we refer to the 

London Wood Burning Project led by Camden Council (https://www.camden.gov.uk/wood-burning-stoves). In 

light of these facts, it would be irresponsible to grant planning permission to the installation of additional wood 

burners in such a densely populated area. The house is well connected to gas and electricity, so there is no 

need to create a nuisance for other residents of the area by burning wood or fuel.

Our family would be directly affected by the installation, because the proposed exhaust flue would be at a 

distance of only 20m from our windows. We will therefore seek an abatement notice if the proposed 

installation goes ahead and is used.
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